
 

 
Absolute Baseball Academy & Fitness Centre is excited to be open and ready to accommodate group 
bookings for the upcoming fall & winter season.  Our management team & staff strives to ensure the health 
and well-being of everyone that utilizes our awesome facility.  We believe that with the protocols we have 
put in place and the cooperation of all user groups, we will be able to provide a safe atmosphere throughout 
these difficult times. 
 
It is important to recognize that public health information and provincial orders can change quickly, 
therefore our health and safety standards will be updated regularly.  We will strive to communicate with our 
user groups as quickly as possible, in response to applicable changes. 
 
We¶re in this together, and we need to work together to keep everyone healthy and safe.  By taking care 
of those around us, we are also taking care of our community, and ultimately our country.   
 
That¶s why we¶re committed to: 
➢ Adjusting our schedule to reduce group-to-group contact 
➢ Scheduled cleaning, including disinfecting high contact surfaces 
➢ Providing access to hand sanitizer 
➢ Encouraging staff to stay home and away from others if sick 

 
We need your help to ensure the safety of everyone in our facility: 
➢ Please wear a mask inside our facility (except during physical activity) 
➢ User groups may not enter the facility until 5 minutes prior to the scheduled booking 
➢ User groups must vacate the facility within 5 minutes of the end of the scheduled booking 
➢ User groups must track attendance for each session, and have it available upon request 
➢ Participants should limit belongings to one small bag each to allow for organized spacing 
➢ Parents are encouraged to drop off/pick up their children outside, if possible 
➢ No spectators - If your group wishes to make modifications to the playing field to allow for 

spectators, this must be approved by our management 
➢ Any approved spectators must wear face coverings and remain distanced  
➢ Follow all hygiene/sanitizing protocols laid out by AHS 

 
Our staff and management are looking forward to welcoming you back. 
 
 
 


